
Welcome Students!! 
 
The CDA Presents meeting was recently held August 24-26, 2017 at the Moscone 
Center West, in San Francisco.  CDAA had a membership booth during the event, and 
hosted many students who stopped by to pick up their gift.  Tooth key chains were 
handed out to those students who made it by.  The event, co-sponsored by Crosstex, 
Swiss Monkey and CDAA, was to be a special thank you to those current students in 
dental assisting programs in the northern California area.   We had the pleasure of 
meeting and greeting these up and coming dental assistants, who came from all over 
the Bay Area including Stockton, San Mateo, Brentwood, Marin County, Concord, 
Pleasant Hill, and as far South as Fresno. 
 
CDAA would like to welcome all students into this profession and thank EVERYONE 
who stopped by to ask a few questions, to say hello or just take a fun photo or two.  We 
enjoyed seeing everyone and look forward to seeing all the students, instructors and 
everyone next year! 
 
Christy Burton, RDA – CDAA Student Recognition Chair 
 

 

 


